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Dear Professor,

I am now submitting the revised manuscript of my review paper “Cancer and comorbidity: The role of leptin in breast cancer and associated pathologies”. The manuscript has been modified according to the Reviewers’ comments.  
This work is not under review at any other publication and presents my perspective of this subject. 
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The manuscript has been checked by the Grammarly (an English Editing company and I am a Premium member of this organization). Furthermore, the manuscript has been reviewed by two colleagues – Professor Jean Carr and Danielle Higginbotham.

I have no conflict of interest to declare. I thank you for this opportunity.
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